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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 11th May 2018 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Farewell 
This is the week when we sadly said goodbye to our seven gorgeous chicks. The children and staff enjoyed watching them hatch 
and grow enormously, and we will miss them! 
 
National Assessment Week 
Next week Year 6 have the chance to demonstrate the excellent learning progress they have made as they complete their 
assessments from Monday to Thursday. Year 6 have been amazing in their diligence and self-motivation to be the best they can 
be in preparation for these. All the staff members working with them have been very impressed. Thank you for all the support 
that has been given to the children at home as well and for supporting early Thursday morning breakfast club. Please ensure the 
children come to school well rested and well fueled with a hearty breakfast! 
It’s not long before Yr 6 embark on their trip to Barton Hall in Devon for a few days of adventure and fun. Miss Scott will be 
accompanying the children and is looking forward to seeing them challenge themselves. 
 
PE 
Due to the assessments taking place, Mr Noyce will be taking his PE sessions next Friday morning instead of Wednesday. Please 
ensure PE kits are in school. Can we put in another plea for items of clothing to be named please – many thanks. 
 
Royal Wedding Celebration 
We will end next week with what promises to be a wonderful tea party for the school and wider community. Huge thanks go to 
Emma Osment who is the driving force behind this ‘Royal’ event and who is working tirelessly for its success. It will be great to 
see our community of children, staff, parents, carers, governors and volunteers come together. Let’s hope for a sunny 
afternoon. Please remember to book your cream tea through the office! 
 
Drum Tuition 
In our Friday Celebration Assembly, Dorset School of Music joined and gave a brilliant drumming demonstration with the hope 
of inspiring our children to book drumming tuition with them. The lessons would take place in school time on a weekly basis, as 
per piano and guitar, but would be dependent on a number of children booking the lesson.  If you are interested in finding out 
more, please contact Mrs Wookey in the school office. 
 
Letters home this week include: 

 What’s on this week w/c 14th May 2018 

 Year 2 Home Learning Letter 

 Year 6 Barton Hall Parent letter, Kit List & Consent Form 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
All Saints 
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